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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     June 7, 2019 
 

Four Vehicle Injury Crash, I-94 and I-29 Interchange 
 
What: Injury Crash   

Where: Interstate 94 at mm 346, westbound lanes.   

When: June 7, 2019 – 06:35PM 

Road Conditions: Road work in the area.     

Weather Conditions: Clear.  

Crash Involvement: Vehicles rear ending others.  

Type of Crash: Rear-End 

Agencies Involved: Cass Co. SO, Fargo PD, ND DOT, Fargo Fire, FM Ambulance.  

Vehicle No. 1:  2015 Chevrolet Silverado with heavy front-end damage.   
Driver No. 1: Mikel Lorenz from Fargo. 44 years of age.  
Restraints:  Seat belted.  
Charges:   Care Required.  

 
Vehicle No. 2: 1995 Chevrolet Silverado with heavy front and rear-end damage.  
Driver No. 2: Keith Nelson from Fargo. 65 years of age.  
Restraints:  Not belted.  
Charges:   
 
Vehicle No. 3: 2008 Chevrolet Silverado with rear-end damage.  
Driver No. 3: Nolan Maier from Moorhead Mn. 17 years of age.  
Passenger No.3:     Mackenzie Knowlen from Kindred. 17 years of age  
Restraints:  both belted. 
Charges:    

 
Vehicle No. 4: 2000 Chevrolet Silverado with right and left side damage.  
Driver No. 4: Jed Shanley from Crookston Mn. 33 years of age.  
Restraints:  Seat belted.  
Charges: 
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NARRATIVE:  
 
Roadwork on the far-left westbound lane caused a heavy concentration of traffic on the 
second lane, resulting in stopped traffic.   
 
A pickup truck rear-ended another pickup truck and as a result a third pickup truck was rear 
ended.  A fourth pickup was then struck by the first pickup truck involved in the crash.  
 
One of the four drivers was injured and taken by ambulance to a Fargo Hospital.  The crash 
remains under investigation by the Highway Patrol.   
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Tom Herzig  
(701) 659-0482     
therzig@nd.gov                                                                                                                                        

     
 


